
From: Timothy.CTR.Bogan@faa.gov
To: Hankins, Danny
Subject: RE: VHF Coordination Request for GPS Interference Testing
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 3:09:43 PM

Good Afternoon Dan,
 
The following are your coordination numbers for your request:
 
NG T170226 – M121.14167
NG T170227 – M121.15000
NG T170229 – M121.15833
NG T170230 – M121.16667
NG T170231 – M121.17500
NG T170232 – M121.18333
NG T170233 – M121.19167
NG T170234 – M121.20000
NG T170235 – M121.20833
 
The following condition has been added to all of the requests: “MUST COORDINATE WITH LOCAL
ATC 24 HOURS PRIOR TO TESTING, ATC POC: BOB GRAF, ROBERT. GRAF@FAA.GOV, 316-350-1509.”
 
The ICAO channel designation was also added to the Supplemental details of each record and FAA
HQ will contact the author of AC 20-138D to notify them of the correction you noted.
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you.
 
 
V/R
 
Tim Bogan
Contract Support (NISC III), Spectrum Engineer
AJW-1C6 Spectrum Engineering Services, CSA
Leidos Corp.
10101 Hillwood Pkwy 2N-241
Fort Worth TX 76177
Desk: (817) 222-5523
Cellular: (405) 305-3859
Timothy.ctr.bogan@faa.gov
http://nisc.faa.gov/
NISC…Success through Excellence, Innovation, and Teamwork
 

From: Hankins, Danny [mailto:dhankins@txtav.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 1:26 PM
To: Bogan, Timothy CTR (FAA)
Subject: FW: VHF Coordination Request for GPS Interference Testing
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